REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
Notice is hereby given that Request for Proposals for Auditing Services will be received by the Jackson County Utility Authority no later than July 28, 2021@10:00 A.M. at the Authority office, 1225 Jackson Avenue, Pascagoula, MS 39567. A copy of this Request for Proposal may be obtained from Richard Torjusen Purchasing Supervisor. He may be reached @ (rtorjusen@jcua-ms.us). You may also get copy of Request for Proposal from centralauctionhouse.com.
Complete specifications may be obtained from the Authority’s office on request or may be inspected between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday at the above address.

Run   6/27/21 & 7/04/21
Bill:   Address in Ad.
